Dear Parent and/or Guardian:
At times we as teachers wish to include a movie to enhance what we are learning in the classroom.  It is the policy of Red Clay Consolidated School District6 that all “G” rated movies can be shown without parent consent.  However, we must inform you before a movie of a rating of “PG” or “PG-13” are shown.  An “R” rated movie will NEVER be shown.

We are asking that you sign the following permission slip allowing us to show any movie rating “PG” or PG-13”.  At any time you do not wish your child to watch a movie please inform us and we will be happy to accommodate your wishes.

You have our word that the movies will be in connection with what we are teaching, and that any inappropriate scenes will be excluded from the movie that your child will watch.

Sincerely,

Ms. Savage & Mrs. Oleksy

I give my child______________________, permission to watch a movie that has been rated “PG” or “PG-13”, with an understanding that the movie is used to enhance the content in class.

_____________________________



______________________

Parent/Guardian Signature





Date

